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the offlcer'following the directions oftdie guiide, and
darting into the bouse with the sergeant, and three
of the soldiers. Thcey hiad liardly time to, look to
the end of the table, whiere they sa;w the beggar
standing, whylen the door wvas shuit behind them, and
they wtere instantly pinioned, tivo men standing on
each side, holding pistols to their ears, îtnd declar-
ing tlhat they were, cead men i-f they-uttered a word.

hebeairar .then wvent out and .called in .two more
mnen, wh.Z were instantly se-.ured, and in the sanie
ananner with the whvlole party. Ua.-v;ng been dis-
armed, they were placed under a stroî'g guard till
norning, whien lie gave thern a plentiful breakfast,
and released them on parole, (the bailie atteridinT
with bis dirk, over which the officer gave his parole,j
to .return immediately to their garrison, -witlîout at-
.tenipting any tlling anore at this tirne. This pro-
mnise Rlob Roy mnade secure, by keeping their arms
.and amimunition -as law-ýful prize ofw-iar.

"11Sorne time alter this, the saie officer was again
sent after this noted ciharacter, probably to, retriev-e
luis formier ishbap. In thiis-expedition he 4vas nore
1'ortunate, for lie took two of the freebooters prison-
crs, in flie luloher parts of Breadaibane, near the
-Scene of the former exploit; -but the conclusion wns
nearly similar. He lost no tinue in proceeding in
the direction of Perth, for 'the purpose of putting his
prisoners in gaol; but Rob Roy was equally alert in
pursuit. ïIis men xnarched in a parallel uine wvith
,thie soldiers, Wvho kept along the bottom -of the val-
ley, on the soutli side of Lochi Tay, -while the others
hupt close up the side of the hillanxiously, looking
for an opportunity te dash clown and rescue their
comrades, if they saw any remissness or want of at-
tention on the part of the soldiers. Nothing of this
kind offered, and the party had passed Tay bridge-


